Ruidoso Municipal Schools

200 Horton Circle ~ Ruidoso, NM 88345
Phone: (575) 630-7000 ~ Fax: (575) 257-4150

Becca Ferguson & !ta Carmen Spann
Superintendent )

Director of Business & Finance

February 8, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As Valentine's Day approaches, Ruidoso Municipal Schools would like to kindly request
your cooperation regarding deliveries of balloons, flowers, and other Valentine’s
novelties on February 14, 2024. In an effort to maintain a positive and focused learning
environment for all students, we will not be accepting deliveries at each school.

While we appreciate the sentiment behind these gestures, we have found deliveries can
sometimes disrupt the educational process. Our office staff works tirelessly to ensure
smooth operations, and managing these deliveries can divert their attention away from
their primary responsibilities. Additionally, the limited storage space in both our offices
and classrooms poses challenges when accommodating these items.

Additionally, we are committed to prioritizing the safety of all students, particularly
during transportation. Items such as balloons present potential safety hazards on school
buses, as they may distract drivers or obstruct their view. We must ensure the utmost
caution to safeguard the well-being of everyone in our school community.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated as we strive to maintain a positive
and conducive learning environment for all students. Thank you for your understanding
and continued support of our commitment to student safety and academic excellence.

Sincerely,

Becca ch:i‘ntendent



